
 

 

 
17th March 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Coronavirus Update No3 
 
As things are moving quickly we want to give you an update on the latest picture here at school: 

● Please do not bring your children to school if anyone in your home has a new continuous 

cough or has a temperature 

● The school remains open – this is the current official guidance we’ve been given. 

 

● We are going to minimise contact by: 

○ Cancelling all parent-teacher pupil progress meetings 

○ Cancelling all after school clubs, including football on Wednesdays and Thursdays 

○ Cancelling all class trips and visitors 

○ Cancelling swimming 

● Breakfast club will continue 

● P3 (Play centre) will remain open as usual for this week. We will contact you again on 

Friday for further updates 

● At this point we cannot give out home-learning as teachers are already busy planning for 

their classes in school.  We will move to online learning if the school closes. 

● Please make sure your contact details are up to date.  We will send updates by text or 

email. Please allow notifications in the school gateway app/text messages 

● If your child is not coming to school, please report this as you would normally by contacting 

the school office. 

 
Please keep in mind that we’re only sending out this information to help the school community 
prepare. There are currently no plans to close. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Bouette 
Executive head teacher 
 
 


